
 

 

 

Service Project Title   Red Kettle Campaign - Salvation Army 

 

Date(s) 
 

Saturday December 2nd, 2017 

Brief Description 
 
 

Volunteers are needed to man the 4 Salvation Army Kettles at 

the Great Lakes Mall on December 2, 2017. Shifts are two 

hours in length between 10am and 8pm. Teams of two people 

will work each shift.  

 

Number of people needed  40 people (2 people per 5, 2 hour shifts) 
 

Full Description This semester, students in Business 2500 we’ll be working with 
area businesses and Leadership Lake County to support The 
Salvation Army. The Red Kettle Campaign is the biggest local 
fundraising effort undertaken by The Salvation Army of Lake 
County. For more than 120 years, The Salvation Army has 
been ringing bells at Red Kettle stands to raise funds to 
provide essential services to the needy in Lake County. For our 
project, we’ll be working with area businesses to man four 
kettles at the Great Lakes Mall from 10 am – 8 pm on 
Saturday, November 25 (students and businesses) and 
Saturday, December 2. (Lakeland volunteers)  kettles are 
located inside. 

  

Location 
 

Great Lakes Mall, Mentor  

Resources Required 
 

Volunteers 

Date and Time 
 

December 2 10:00am- 8:00pm 

Important Information  
 
 

This posting is specifically to ask for help with volunteer  kettle 
ringers for  Saturday Dec. 2, 2017  

Contact Person  
 

Connie Golden cgolden@lakelandcc.edu 525-7340 

Web resources  http://www.salvationarmyusa.org/usn/red-kettle-history/ 
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